
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Library Friend, 
 
Miniature golf is coming to the library!  We are happy to announce the first Friends of the Lakeville 
Library Mini-Golf Event. The library will become an 18-hole miniature golf course, with the course set up 
throughout the building. Players of all ages will putt their way through the library on Sunday, April 28, 
2019. 
 
We are offering your family/organization the opportunity to participate in this fun community event as a 
sponsor of a hole. Your $25 donation will support the Friends of the Lakeville Library.  The Friends helps 
the library offer excellent programs, services and materials to the community. The enhancements the 
Friends have provided would not have been possible without local support. 
 
The Friends of the Lakeville Library are a 501(c) 3 not-for-profit organization, so your donation is tax 
deductible to the extent allowed by law. Thank you for supporting the Friends of the Lakeville Library.  If 
you have any questions, please contact the library at 508-947-9028 ext.4 or e-mail  jviveiros@sailsinc.org 
(subject Golf). 
                                                                         
Sincerely,  
                                                       
Maria Martin, President  

 
 

Mini-Golf Event Sponsorship Form – Family/Organization Sponsorship 

 
______   We would like to sponsor a hole for $25. 
 
______   We would like to contribute to the silent auction with a donation basket ($25 minimum) 

  

Family/Organization Name  ________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Name ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address _______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone ________________________________________   E-mail  ______________________________________________ 

 
If you would like to include a photo, please e-mail to: golf@lakevillelibrary.org 
  
Please complete this form, make your check payable to the Friends of the Lakeville Library (Mini-golf in 
memo), and mail both the Friends of the Lakeville Library, 4 Precinct St, Lakeville, MA 02347. 
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